
 
 
 
 
 

September 2018 
 

 
Health Insurance Marketplace Coverage Reporting 

 
Greetings from the Pension Boards! 
 
The Affordable Care Act (ACA) created a new section under the Fair Labor Standards Act (FLSA) which requires 
employers provide written notice to inform new employees of the existence of the Health Insurance Marketplace 
(formerly known as the Exchange), including a description of services provided and how to contact the Marketplace 
to request assistance. 
 
Churches/employers must provide the notice to all new employees, within 14 days of a new employee’s start 
date, regardless of plan enrollment status or of full-time or part-time status. 
 
The enclosed notice must be provided to each employee in writing. 
 
Churches/Employers should: 
 

1. Complete Part B of the enclosed form prior to providing the notice to employees. 
 

• If your Church/Employer provides UCC medical coverage, the last check box in Part B should 
be marked. UCC coverage meets the minimum value standard. 

 
2. Provide the notice to all employees within 14 days of a new employee’s start date. 

 
It is not necessary to return the form to the Pension Boards. A copy should be maintained in employee files. 
 
Additional information about health care reform can be found at www.healthcare.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

Frank Loiacono 
Director, Health Plan Operations 





3. 4.

5. 6.

8. 9. ZIP

10.






